
AC15. 2016/17 Annual Audit Report to Members and the Controller of Audit

The committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services presenting the 2016/17 Annual Audit Report by the
Council’s External Auditors, Ernst & Young LLP, together with proposed
Audit opinion and letter of representation by Ernst & Young LLP.

Stephen Reid, from Ernst and Young, gave an overview of the Audit Report
together with a summary of the proposed Best Value follow up review of
Falkirk Council in November 2017.

Decision

The committee noted:-

(1) the report, and

(2) the audit and action plan set out in appendix 1 to the report.


